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SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 231209

Dear friends,

We are delighted to invite you to the virtual launch of our new curriculum for young women and girls.

It is a character education program targeting youth, mainly young women, but also useful for young
men aiming to be active in their community. Presented in the form of PowerPoints and textbooks, it is
material for a “Reflective Workshop” where participants, at the completion of the course, will be able to
create a project to benefit their community.

More than 10 experienced educators, representing WFWP Europe, Middle East, Eurasia, with the
significant contribution of the WFWP UN Office, have worked closely together to compile the content of
this program.

The contents of the program will be explained, and the authors and organisers are there to answer
your questions.

Launching date: 12th December 2023, 7PM CET

Zoom link:
us02web.zoom,us/j/9031066973?pwd=eEdwK3FENESXxTDEzZWWt6MWhsNEpkZz09

Read more: www,wfwp-europe,org/advocacy-programe

Sincerely,
The co-organisers,
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